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Jetro Cash & Carry LLC plans to build a roughly 50,000-square-foot wholesale supermarket (Restaurant Depot) at 5800 N. Pulaski Road in Brynford Park, said CEO Stanley Fleishman. A venture of the New York-based foodservice provider bought the six-acre parcel from a family trust for $5.5 million, according to Cook County records. The Chicago Food Corp., an Asian grocery and houseware store, currently operates out of a 15,000-square-foot building on the property and will move to 5825 N. Tripp Ave., said Sung Kim, the store manager. The existing structure will be demolished and the Jetro store, which will cost an estimated $10 million, will open in fall 2014, Mr. Fleishman said. Jetro runs four stores in the Chicago area and 100 nationwide, he said.
